MIT, Spring, 2008

Micro-Teaching, Weeks 4 and 8



For each of these weeks, you should ask to teach for three consecutive days for at least 30 minutes each day.  Longer is great, of course (.  There’s a lot to be learned from teaching the whole class but if that is not possible, working with a smaller group will be fine.

For your mini-unit/micro-teaching: 

1. Use the excerpts taken from the State Pedagogy Assessment and Evergreen’s “Student Teaching Assessment Rubric to guide your planning, teaching, and self-assessment at the end of the three days.

2. Download a description of the EALR project from the student teaching handbook.

3. Consult with your cooperating teacher about what she/he will be focusing on in Weeks 4 and 8.Taking into account the content, theme, or subject you and the teacher agree on, decide on one concept that you will develop over the course of the three days.

4. Using the teacher’s expectations and appropriate EALRs, GLEs, or Frameworks, determine what you want the students to know and be able to do at the conclusion of the three-day mini-unit (i.e., determine your SLOs).  Remember to focus – don’t try to do more than you have time for.

5. Create a pre-assessment to determine what your students’ current conceptions and knowledge are relative to your SLOs.

6. Administer the pre-assessment at least two weeks in advance of teaching.

7. Using what you learn from the pre-assessments, write your plans for each day, including EALRs/GLEs/Frameworks, SLOs, steps in the lesson, formative assessment, questions you intend to ask, and “teacher talk”.

8. Provide your teacher with a copy of the excerpts from the State Pedagogy and Evergreen’s Student Teaching Assessment Rubric and ask her/him to give you feedback to your teaching.

9. Remember that each day’s lesson is developing a central concept. Your lessons should complement what is already happening in class while being separate (i.e. MIT student develops lesson or modifies lesson from curricular guides– she/he does not teach the classroom teacher's lesson or a lesson from the curriculum book).   NOTE #1: In a few cases you may find lessons in the curricular guides that may seem very good as they stand.  If your school uses Investigations or Connected Math Project (CMP), then go ahead and teach the lesson as developed in the curriculum.  Beyond these particular curricula, check with faculty if you have questions about modifying what seems like a very good lesson plan.  NOTE #2:  Even if you teach a lesson from a curricular guide it is still very important and necessary to do all of the above preparation.  

10. On the third morning of each teaching week include post-assessments as well as the lesson for that day. (MIT student assesses what the classroom students have learned during the three days.)

11.  Using data from the pre and post-assessments, your self-assessment and the teacher’s assessment, as well as whatever transpired as you taught, write a brief paper explaining what students learned and didn’t learn, and suggesting what you could do to improve your teaching that can enhance students’ learning experiences.

12. Hand in a copy of all materials outlined in the Microteaching Lesson Evaluation Packet.  These materials should be organized in a way that allows the faculty to easily review your work.  

Due dates:  In your Advancement to Student Teaching Portfolio, Friday Wk 9  May 30

